
TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 21

JUNE 2024

ANOTHER GREAT WEEK IN PREP
This week in Prep Purple we have been learning about the letter ‘r’ and the number 9.

We have painted rainbows, made letters using rice, played number games and counted raindrops.
Most importantly, we have done all of this while having fun and learning with our friends. Prep
Purple students have grown up so much this term and love coming to school each week!

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/article-1jpg


 

Mrs Candice Mannix
Junior School Teacher - Prep Purple(Thurs//Fri) & Year 6(Wed)
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